
December 13, 1982
REVENUE SHARING HEARING

The second required public hearing reI to Revenue Sharing Funds was called to
order at 1PM by President Shealer. Those attending included Messrs. Ditzler,
Witt, Madsen, Heflin, Cluck, Mrs. Daniels, Mrs. Romero, Mr. Sterner, Mr. Lawver, R.y
Thompson, Robert Kenworthy.

Mr. Sterner read the proposed dist ribution of anticipated funds and the relation
of same to the proposed General Budget for 1983.

With no further discussion the hearing adjourned at 1:05 PM.

Respectfully submitted

Hazel A. Dillman, Boro. Sec.


